
ECCOE moves forward to create our own local Translation team in 2021. 

We invite you to be a part of this growing service. We are being asked more and more these days 

to provide translations in both ASL and LSQ. We have a great partner in Quebec for the LSQ 

requirement and had the pleasure of working with them on the Canadian Museum for Human 

Rights videos a few years ago.  

We would like to develop our local talent here in Winnipeg and encourage you to contact us with 

your interest. If you have a good understanding of English and a clear signing style you would be 

a good fit. We also intend to have a mentorship component so if you are not sure about your 

potential don’t be shy, we are here to assist in your development.   

The work will be on a freelance / independent contractor basis and will involve translating 

English scripted videos into ASL and translation of documents into ASL both for ECCOE’s 

website and outside client requests.  

Please send your interest in writing or ASL to Jane Langes at jane.langes@eccoe.ca. We are 

gathering the names of interested individuals and will plan a zoom introduction meeting in early 

March. Please send me your interest by February 22nd, 2021.   If you have any questions, I am 

happy to arrange a virtual meeting at a time that works best for you. 

Wishing everyone a better year in 2021. Stay safe and please let me know if this  kind of work is 

of interest to you.   

Thank you!  
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